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Special Meeting called by Chair Paul Mullard on April 24, 2012  10 a.m at the Iron County 
Memorial Building. 
Purpose-to review the final decision on the window replacement project. 
Present-Paul Mullard, Sharon Ofstad, Jack Prospero, Bob Traczyk, Joe Walesewicz, Louie 
Valle and Dan Stephani 
The committee selected four vinyl sliding windows which will be 4 X 6. The windows are by 
Kolbe VSS6040.  The glass block currently in place is 11 feet high and 12 feet wide.  All the 
glass block must be removed.  The meeting was adjourned after the windows were selected. 
Paul Mullard and Joe Walesewicz will work with Bob Zell and get the specs written for 
publication in the Iron Co Miner. 
 


